
 
To: Freshmen and New Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal 
Re: Orientation Update 
Date: August 17, 2020 
 
Please note the following updates and reminders for Freshmen Orientation sessions scheduled for Tuesday, 
August18 and Wednesday, August 19, 2020.  ​Scheduling session times and a complete review of the process can 
be found in the original letter sent on August 6, 2020​.  Thank you to those that have previously scheduled your 
sessions.  
 
Important Notes: 

● Orientation sessions will begin in the High School Cafeteria.  ​Please park in the cafeteria parking lot, 
which is located at the side of our building, at the intersection of 24th Street and Murray Avenue, and 
use the cafeteria entrance.​  Please see below for a building map.  

● Face coverings are mandatory.  
● If a face covering is not worn, you will not be permitted into the school for the orientation. 
● We may check your temperature as you enter the building. 
● Our building HVAC renovations and building cleaning are still in progress, so we appreciate your 

understanding during our building tour.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon, and hope that your learners have a great start at HAHS! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Travis R. Lee,  
HAHS Principal  
 
 

 


